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Good-Bye from the 
Editors 

      Sadly, this is the last Arrowhead 

Panther Press that I will be editing. I 
hope that everyone had a great school year and 
that you all made great new friends and 
stayed with your old ones.  
   Have a wonderful summer, swim a bunch, 
and eat a lot of junk food. This is your 
Editor- in- Chief saying good- �E�\�H�����,�·�O�O���P�L�V�V��
everyone! 

Alyssa Noland, Editor- in- Chief 
The last Arrowhead Panther Press for 




